
Wastewater Interconnect Project  
From South to Central Advanced  
   Wastewater Treatment Plants 

 
Hanson Street/Grand Avenue Intersection Closure 

Monday, October 21 through Friday, October 25, 2019 
 

Through Traffic to Follow Detour Signs 
 

Beginning Monday, October 21 through Friday, October 25 the Hanson Street/Grand Avenue 

intersection will be closed while crews make underground utility improvements.  This closure will remain 

in place during daytime and nighttime/overnight hours until the work is completed.  Residential and 

local businesses located on Grand Avenue between Hanson Street and Braman Avenue will have 

access from Braman Avenue.    

 

This schedule is subject to change due to inclement weather and unforeseen underground conditions. 
Drivers, bicyclists and pedestrians should use caution. 

 

For additional information or assistance with alternate routes, please contact the City’s public information 
consultant for the project, Cella Molnar & Associates, Inc. at 239-337-1071 or email to thayden@cella.cc.  Visit 
the project website at http://fortmyersutilities.com/projects/central-wastewater-interconnect/ 
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